
  

 

. Reminding ourselves of the rules and routines for the Foundation Stage  

•Mark-making and continuing to practise how to write our name using a range of mark-

making tools.  

 

•Exploring our numbers to 10 as we continue to recognise, write, count out and order 

our numbers more independently.  

 

-This week we have lots to squeeze in as it’s World Book day on Thursday 3rd March 

and we are dressing up and having lots of fun with Fairy Tale stories! 

-We are also learning all about St David’s Day and the very important symbols such as 

daffodils, leeks and the Welsh and St David’s Day flag. We will be tasting some delicious 

Welsh Cakes too! 

 

-We are also exploring Shrove Tuesday and finding out why Christians celebrate 

Pancake Day. We will be decorating and eating our own pancakes and enjoying some 

fun stories such as ‘Mr Wolf’s Pancakes’ and ‘The Runaway Pancake.’ 

- We are exploring Ash Wednesday and finding out about Lent and why Christians give 

up something for 40 days until Easter. We will talk about our ‘Kindness Jar’ and each 

day we will write about something kind we have done and put it in our jar.  

 
 

Don’t forget to fill in a “WOW!” slip from the ‘Wrenna News Board’ to 
share your child’s achievements at home with us. No matter how big or small, 

your child’s achievements are something to celebrate in Pre-School! 

 


